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Auditions to be held for "No Place to Be Somebody"

March 6, 1974

Auditions will be held Monday and Tuesday, March 11 and 12, at the University of California, San Diego for
"No Place to Be Somebody," the fourth and final production of the 1973-74 UCSD drama season.

"No Place to Be Somebody," to be directed by Dr. Floyd Gaffney, Associate Professor of Drama, will be
performed in UCSD Theatre May 24, 25, 26, 30 and 31 and June | and 2. The auditions will be conducted both
days by Gaffney at 7:00 p.m. in Building 201 on the UCSD Matthews Campus.

There are 17 roles for men and women, young and old, black and white.

"No Place to Be Somebody," written by Charles Gordone, was awarded the Pulitzer Prize for 1969-70. It was
first produced on May 2, 1969, at the New York Shakespeare Festival Public Theatre.

Although the surface of the play suggests militant melodrama, including excitement, humor and violence, it is
much more profound in message. It achieves a rich confrontation of the black man and himself, the white man
and himself, and then those selves are placed face-to-face.

For further information call 453-2000, extension 2491.
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